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I oppose making everyone vote in person. There is nothing wrong with mail in voting, 

it’s faster and more convenient. Mail in voting allows the largest population to have 

their vote counted. In person voting marginalizes those with disabilities and people 

unable to show up due to their jobs, having no childcare or transportation.  


